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Memorandum 

CL-C 27-2024 

Subject: Appointment of Budget Review Committee of the Whole Chair and Vice 

Chair for 2025 and 2026 Budget Years 

Date: March 21, 2024 

To: Regional Council 

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

 
Niagara Region’s Procedural By-law, in subsection 5.9, provides that the Chair and Vice 

Chair of the Budget Review Committee of the Whole shall be elected for a term of two 

(2) budget years directly at Council.  

 

At its meeting held on December 1, 2022, Regional Council appointed Councillors 

Redekop and Whalen, as Chair and Vice Chair respectively, of the Budget Review 

Committee of the Whole for the budget years 2023 and 2024.  

 

It is therefore necessary for Council to proceed to appoint a Chair and Vice Chair for the 

2025 and 2026 budget years.  

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk 


